Kurt Rylander

From: Evan Talley <etalley@dunlapcodding.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 10, 2019 12:12 PM

To: Kurt Rylander; Todd Nelson

Subject: Miller Mendel et al. v. OKC

Kurt and Todd -

As you know, an IPR is being filed today. Kurt, as counsel of record for Patent Owner Tyler Miller, would you
consent to electronic service, either by e-mail or by jump drive served via Fed-Ex?

Let me know.

Thanks.

Evan
Evan W. Talley, Esq.

Dunlap Codding P.C.

The Film Row District

609 W. Sheridan Avenue

Oklahoma City, OK 73102

405-607-8600 / 405-607-8686 (f) / 405-361-0353 (m)
http://www.dunlapcodding.com

My paralegal is Julie Oseland. Please feel free to contact
her at joseland@dunlapcodding.com or 405-607-8600
if you need additional assistance.

We invite you to visit DC on Film Row — our free community and arts space
in the heart of Oklahoma City. www.dcfilmrow.com
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